
 

 We the People of Burkina Faso Living in Houston 

Houston Texas, 77057 

 

 

June 14, 2014 

 

 

The Honorable U.S. representative Sheila Lee Jackson 

Post Office Box 11867 

Columbia, S.C.  29211-1867 

 

 

Dear Representative Jackson 

 

 

We the People of Burkina Faso (West Africa) Living in 

Houston 

 

 

Would like to bring to your attention a dire situation in 

our home country Burkina Faso, a young democracy which is 

slipping since few months away from the Sacro Saint 

principle of Democracy. As a matter of fact the current 

president has been in power for the last 27 year. As his 

term came to the end in November 201, his party against the 

will of the majority of the people want to modify our 

constitution in order to have him reelected indefinitely. 

Our country have some pressing issues that needed to be 

addressed immediately such as education, healthcare, 

unemployment, security, electricity & running water for the 

people and the list  goes on … the country cannot afford a 

crisis neither can we waste the so little resource at the 

disposal of our people. We do not want to allow a clan or 

group of people to hold the country hostage because of their 

egoistic ambition, sacrificing by then the people already 

burden by so many hurdle and hardship. We young on this 

generation would like to prioritize clean water for all 

versus the champagne for the few. We truly believe that the 

virtue of a true Democracy needs not to be proven sand that 

people should be free to elect their leader and decide for 

their future. We believe that change is a must for & in 

democracy. We believe that check and balance is what makes 

nations better off. 

 

We would appreciate your help bringing the issues to who may 

help deter our leader in engaging our nation in this 

slippery slope with the consequences of uncertain future for 

our Democracy and our people. 

 

 

Sincerely, 



 

 

 


